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June 15, 2022 

 

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for June 15, 2022 was not held.  The purpose of 

the meeting was for a final decision regarding 16 East Main St- Farmer’s Market. 

 

16 East Main- Farmer’s Market- At the April 27, 2022 meeting of the Planning Board, 

Kay Kershaw, owner of 16 East Main presented plans for a market to be held on her 

property on Saturdays, weather permitting.  The Board decided to allow Ms. Kershaw to 

operate her market on a trial basis, and meet with the Planning Board in June for Site 

Plan Review at which time the Board would make a final decision on approval.   

 

Due to inclement weather, lack of vegetables in season, and the difficulty Ms. Kershaw 

has faced getting vendors to participate during the short probation period, Chairman 

Chapman and Code Official Reagan consulted with the Planning Board members via 

email and postponed final approval of the Site Plan until after the summer and fall 

months.  Chairman Chapman felt that this would give Ms. Kershaw a better opportunity 

to establish her market and determine its success.  All members of the Planning Board 

agreed via email to postpone the meeting until a later date, and will address the Site Plan 

on the agenda of a future meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by, 

 

 

 

 

 

Charnley Abbott, Village Clerk   
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